
THANK YOU- 
For the plant, card and kind words-The Family of Dwight Hagy  

(Cindy Doehring) 
 

BLUE WELCOME CARDS 
Behind every pew are Blue Welcome Cards.  If  you are a visitor to our 

church or have a prayer request please fill this card out and place it in the 
offering plate.   

 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD- 

Every month we will have suggested items for you to put in the basket 
marked Operation Christmas Child which is located in the East lobby.   

This month’s suggestions are SUNGLASSES, BAR SOAP (packaged and/or 
in a container), STICK DEODORANT and COLORING BOOKS. 

 
DVD copies of Sunday morning services are available. 
Sign up on the table in the back of the Worship Center. 

Services are also archived for viewing any time on the website: 
www.unityvan.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Worship Guide 
May 31st, 2020 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Worship with Tenths & Offerings 

 
Praise Him!  Praise Him! 

 
Centering Prayer Time 

 
Sing To The King 

 
I Love To Tell The Story 

Leaning On The Everlasting Arms 
 
 

Message from God’s Word 
Pastor Brandon Wallace 

 
 

Closing Song:  The King Is Coming 

 

 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
Dewayne Brown & David Willms 

 



THINGS TO REMEMBER 

 
 

 
Your offerings can  be mailed to : 

Unity Baptist Church 
716 E. 1700 Avenue 
Vandalia, IL 62471 

Office Hours Mon. -Fri. 8-noon.   
Office Phone Number: 618-283-1113. 

Online Giving Coming Soon! 
 

LIGHTHOUSE  
PREGNANCY CENTER  

BABY BOTTLE FUNDRAISER 
This year the baby bottle  
fundraiser will begin on  
June 21st-Father’s Day  

Through Labor Day,  
September 7th.   

 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

 SUNDAY, MAY 31 
9:15am     Drive-in Church 
10:45am   Morning Worship Service-Livestream  
10:45am   NO KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade 
10:45am   NO Nursery 
 2:00pm    NO Nursing Home Service 
 4:30pm    NO Praise Team Practice 
 5:30pm    NO Family Night Fellowship-Volleyball 
  

TUESDAY, June 2 
 6:30pm   Deacons Meeting 
  

WEDNESDAY, June 3 
 
  6:00pm   LEGACY YOUTH GROUP  
    
 
 
 

 

Beginning June 7th, there will be 
two church services: 9:15am and 

10:45am.  Feel free to attend either 
one.  We will practice social  
Distancing and there is hand  
sanitizer in both lobbies.  On 

Wednesday, June 3rd, Legacy Youth 
Group will begin meeting again at 

6pm at 185. 

KIDS SUMMER LUNCHES   
June 1st - August 7th  

Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays 
from 11:00-11:30  at  
Rogier Park Gazebo,  

American Legion,  
Shobonier Township Building 
and Brownstown City Park.   

Volunteers, food and   
monetary donations are needed.  

There is a basket in the East Lobby for food donations. 


